
Holy Spirit Catholic School 

Weekly News 
4.17.2024 

From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

Dear HSCS Families, 
 

Next week we will be completing our Circle of Grace program in 
our PreK - 8th grade classes.  This is a diocesan mandated               
program that covers age appropriate material on personal  safety 
(i.e. good touch/bad touch, stranger danger, internet safety - just 
to name a few).  We are required yearly to complete the grade 
level lessons with all of our students.  Attached in the Weekly          
Announcements is a letter regarding the Circle of Grace program. 
 

Also next week, we will start our end of the year MAP 
Testing.  Each grade level will complete their testing at different 
days and times.  At the completion of all testing, we will be    
sending home testing results.  Please be on the lookout for those 
results starting the second week of May. 
 

Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 
Principal 

On the calendar 
4/19    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
     Wagging Tails Fudgsicle Sale 
 

4/22    MS Band Festival—Fairfield 
     5th Grade Walleye Lure Class 
 

4/22-26   MAP Testing 
 

4/26    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
                  Treat Cart 
 

4/29-5/3  MAP Testing 
 

4/30    2:30 PM Dismissal 
 

5/1    Spirit Dining Out Day 
 

5/3    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
 

5/6-10    SPIRIT & Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

5/6    6:30 PM Home & School Meeting 
 
 
 
 

April 19th 

Class Ministers for Mass 

5th Grade 

 

 
Both He who sanctifies and those who are sanctified are all 

from one Father; for which reason He is not ashamed to 
call them brethren. 

Hebrews 2:11 

 

The Lord loves you as family He wants to be 
with.  He called you by name and placed you right 

where you belong.  

FREE FREE FREE 

Cheese Pizza Lunch Tomorrow!!! 

Sponsored by the Parish 



Middle School & the Wagging Tails are teaming up for a delicious fundraiser 

for the Maclean-Cameron Animal Adoption Center!  They will be selling  

fudgsicles to K—8th in the afternoon on Friday, April 19th for $1.00. 

Friday Afternoon April 19th 

K—8th grade 
 

$1.00 
 







End of the year MAP testing will be held April 22nd—May 3rd.              

This test helps determine the amount of progress our students have made 

through the school year.   
 

Here are tips for a success test day: 

Get a good nights rest 

Eat a healthy breakfast 

Try your best! 



Our last fundraiser of the year!  We have had a great year for  student 

growth and next will be even better.  These funds will go towards new 

desks, chrome books, textbooks, and more.  More information and 

pledge and prize sheets coming home soon.   

 

We have great sponsorship opportunities!                                         

Thank you for your continued support!!! 








